November 2024
Grade 2A Newsletter

Dear Parents,

It's hard to believe that November is here already! Your children are making good progress in their
reading, writing and math skills in the classroom. Well done with the Bible verse memorization as well!
The students have done a great job memorizing Matthew 22: 37 — 40! We have a long break this
month, so | hope that the time will be restful for your family.

Keep up the excellent reading at home with our Club 50. We had a super Club 25.
Please return Club 50 forms as soon as you are finished, so that your child receives
their reading award. Thank-you very much for spending time reading and working
with your child!

o’ &7 With the colder weather here, please label all of your child’s mitts, hats, snowpants,
boots and coats. It is so much easier to return lost items to children before they head to the lost and
found. Thank you.

Your children do check their mailbox folders daily. They are very good at giving me the notes placed
in those. If you have misplaced the folder, please consider replacing it as they are a reliable way to
make sure important mail is fransferred.

Our library days are on Thursdays. Students must return all 3 books if they want to take out new ones.
Your child’s report card will be available online on Friday, November 29th. | am looking forward to
discussing your child’s progress during our parent teacher interviews. Our school newsletter is online

October 31st. Please read it for pertinent school information and updates.

Thank you to all the parent helpers who have been helping on Fridays. It is
greatly appreciated.

Please call us at the school if you have any questions or concerns. Thank-
you for all your support!

In His Service,

Mrs. Michelle Thornton
Mrs. Julia Dawe




